# THE FRIDAY NOTES

# Lloyd Harbor School • May 4, 2012

	7
Monday 5/7	2 <sup>nd</sup> Grade Stone Soup Performance
Tuesday 5/8	Bus Assistant Meeting – 8AM Staff Appreciation Luncheon Board of Education Meeting – 8PM
Wednesday 5/9	
Thursday 5/10	Writing Celebration – 3Craco 10AM Photo Story Celebration – 5Fran, 5O'Donnell, 5Wetzel – 1:35PM
Friday 5/11	Poetry Café – 2Palmer – 10:15AM Live Wax Museum – 3Cooney – 9:15AM Unity Dance – Grades 6 & 7 – PAC

# FROM THE SCHOOL

# **TABLE OF CONTENTS**

# LHSPTG FUNDRAISER.....p3

Shopping Extravaganza at The Pink Lady

#### **BOARD OF EDUCATION**

The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 8th at 8PM at the DO.

#### PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Following the Pledge of Allegiance each morning, a patriotic song is performed by Savannah Greene, Caileigh Gulotta, Jessica Pennetta and Alyssa Terracciano from Ms. Glass' room.

# **BAND REHEARSAL SCHEDULE - GRADE FOUR**

All rehearsals will be in the Band Room before school from 8-8:40. Students should bring their instrument and Essential Elements Book to all rehearsals where attendance will be taken. **The dates for the rehearsals are May 9, 16, 21 and 30.** 

## "YOUR WAY SUB DAY"

The PTG and Gerri Tiger are introducing another Fun Food Day for the students. Look in your child's backpack today for an order form to pre-order sub sandwiches on Thursday, May 17<sup>th</sup>.

#### SCIENCE FAIR

The Science Fair is on Friday, May 11<sup>th</sup>. We have 124 students participating in Grades 2-4. Projects need to be brought down to the gym upon <u>arrival to school that day.</u>

#### EARTH DAY RECYCLING POSTER CONTEST WINNERS

2nd Grade; Gabrielle Garra (1st place), Franny Donohue (HM), Nicolas Collins (1st Palce), Michael Keschner (HM) 3rd Grade; Winn Bertsch (1st place), Will Spehrs (HM), Anna Spehrs (1st Place), Ariana LoPinto (HM) 4th Grade; Johnny Donohue (1st Place), Paige McLear (1st Place) 5th Grade; Julia Grossman (1st Place), Kristina Marino ((HM) - Best Participation Mrs Conroy's Class

### **COOL THE EARTH COUPONS CONTEST**

On Monday, May 7<sup>th</sup> a raffle will take place on Monday, May 7 and prizes will be distributed to the winners.

## FROM THE NURSE

All **third graders** are required to submit a recent health appraisal and dental certificate prior to entering fourth grade. All **fifth graders** are required to have the Tdap booster prior to entering sixth grade. All required paperwork must be brought to the health office. Students who are medically excused from physical activity are not permitted to participate in physical education and recess until a doctor's clearance is submitted. If a child is absent from school due to illness, he/she is not permitted to attend any after-school activity.

# FROM THE LHS/PTG

# <u>Please visit our website, lhsptg.or</u> - Post a comment on lhsptg.wikispaces.com zLHS\*PTG Event Announcements

Are you currently receiving Monday Weekly Reminders, Event Announcements and Grade Specific Event E-mails? A great deal of information goes out during the week (and sometimes on weekends!). Don't miss out! Make sure you are signed up! Go to our website and click on the **E-Mail Sign Up** page. While you are there, explore ourwebsite! Then, post a comment on Ihsptg.wikispaces.com Overwhelmed by it all? You are not the only one! E-mail RandiSolis@me.com for some help!

### **What Interests You?**

Tell us about your experiences with the LHS\*PTG services, events and enrichment programs. What positive experiences have you had? Would you like to publicly thank a parent or a teacher? Go to our NEW LHS\*PTG Interest Page and tell us about it! Ihsptg.wikispaces.com (copy and paste into your browser)

# GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining

Have you tried GoodDining? New GoodDining members earn an additional \$5 bonus donation when you join and dine in May during National Dine Out for Charity Month. GoodDining members earn up to 6% of their bills, a donation for LHS at over 10,000 participating restaurants nationwide and many right here in Huntington! To sign up, copy and paste this link into your browser: tp://www.goodsearch.com/gooddining.aspx?charityid=933952

# Pink Link Mother/Daughter LHS\*PTG Shopping Event

Shop at the Pink Link from now thru Sunday, May 6th. The Pink Link will donate 20% of purchases back to the LHS\*PTG. Attached, please find the flyer. The flyer can also be accessed by going to our website: lhsptg.org

#### **Box Tops**

Keep collecting your box tops now and you can become a Champion Box Top Collector! The student who collects the most box tops will earn a gift basket from our very own school store! Simply send in your unexpired box tops in a zipper bag with the form sent home by Thursday, May 24th. Place them in the box top bin behind Mr. Mike's desk. The student with the highest box top total wins. Ask Aunts, Uncles, Grandparents, neighbors and friends to help you. The winner will be announced in early June. Remember....the more people you can get to help you by saving their box tops for you, the better chance you have of becoming Lloyd Harbor's Box Top Champion! If you have any questions, please call or email Dina Cosmai at 351-7161,dcos08@optonline.net. Access the form and a list of Box Top products at the lhsptg.org website on the Home page and Flyers page.

#### **Food Pantry**

A delivery will be made to TriYCA the week of May 7th. Please have your child bring in any healthy after-school snacks, drinks, pasta, or cereal. Microwave popcorn and granola bars are favorites of the children. Items can be placed in our bins located outside of the cafeteria. Your continued generosity and support is greatly appreciated.

#### **6th Grade Activities**

The 6th Grade Activities Committee would like to extend our thanks to our volunteers Caroline Hodgson, Carol Terracciano and Liz Bentley. We would also like to acknowledge with a warm thank you, Jenean Ketterer, West Side School's 6th Grade Activities Coordinator and her team of volunteers who helped to make the collaborative Bowling Night such a huge success. We had over 100 children from the combined schools in attendance and the interaction among the students proved that next year's reunion at the Junior High School should be virtually seamless. We would also like to thank ALL the volunteers who assisted during the various events we hosted throughout the entire year, as well as, the parents for their support of these events. The children truly seemed to enjoy them all!

#### **Teacher/Staff Appreciation Lunch**

Thank you to all who have signed up for our Teacher/Staff Celebration. Thank you for taking a look at what is still needed and being as generous as this community always is! Teacher/Staff AppreciationLuncheon is on Tuesday, May 8th. Questions? Tricia Colon, Chair:Trishco5@yahoo.com

# LHS/PTG Thank You Breakfast

Please come on Thursday, May 17th at 9:15AM to the Little Theater. It is time to celebrate the accomplishments and the smart work performed this school year by the kind and generous parents of LHS, who through your time and effort, keeps the school/home connection vibrant and alive, and helps our children thrive! THANK YOU! WE APPRECIATE WHAT YOU DO!!!



The Pink Link 310 New York Avenue Huntington, NY 11743 631-271-3333

Please Join Us for a Shopping Extravaganza At The Pink Link May 3<sup>rd</sup>- May 6<sup>th</sup>



Please join us on Thursday May 3<sup>rd</sup> for a mother/daughter shopping event. The Pink Link will donate 20% of all full price purchases to The Lloyd Harbor School Parent Teacher Group.

The Pink Link carries the entire line of what Lilly Pulitzer has to offer: womens, girls, mens clothing, shoes and accessories. We have some wonderful Lilly Pulitzer furniture in the store and you are able to order anything from the entire line from us! In addition we have the Lilly stationary line which has great priced items such as phone covers, wine glasses, Ipad covers and lots of other great gift items. Besides Lilly Pulitzer, we have lots of accessories from many companies. We carry an assortment of hair accessories, flip flops, belts, jewelry, handbags and more. The Pink Link can outfit you from head to toe. We have lots of mother daughter matching prints, perfect to wear on Mothers Day!



# We hope you will stop by and help support The Lloyd Harbor School!

We are located across from the Book Revue in the courtyard. Free parking is available on New York Avenue ½ block past the store on the left hand side by Thai USA.

Our Store hours:

Monday-Saturday 10-6, Thursday 10-7, Sunday 10-5

\*\*On Thursday from 5:30 on please join us for refreshments\*\*

